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Access to the underground mine and surface areas of the mine remains
restricted through exclusion zones.

From time to time activities on site have been interrupted by active storm events
and work has been suspended due to adverse weather.

There is minimal, visible smoke or steam coming from mine openings.

Activities on site continue to focus on permanent sealing of the mined-out area of
the completed longwall panel where high gas levels were concentrated.

The mobile GAG unit remains connected however is currently not being utilised
due to gradual improvements in the stability of the underground atmosphere. It
remains available for use should conditions require.

We continue to use multiple technologies to assess gas levels and heat
conditions underground and have now added a remote-control camera to provide
limited visibility into certain sections of the mine.

Results from recent days have shown most gas levels have stabilized.

Air quality and surface vibration monitoring continues with no concerns.



